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                                                                                                          1st October 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to celebrate our topic on Ancient Greece by having a ‘WOW Day’ 

where the adults and children will be in role, dressing in Ancient Greek style 

clothing or as a Greek God or Goddess. This will take place on Tuesday 19th 

October 2021. 

The children will spend the whole day taking part in a variety of activities, all 

centred around Ancient Greece. Please do not go to any expense in buying a 

costume, children could wear a white ‘toga’ style outfit or a white dress etc. 

As part of the day, we will be tasting some grape juice. If you have any concerns 

or questions about allergies, or regarding the day, please let the school office 

know and they will notify a member of the Year 4 team. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Lloyd and Miss Kelly 
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